From: Tim Screen 
Sent: 24 April 2017 16:45
To: James Kirkham
Subject: 17/00185/F
James

With the extent/height of the bund now clarified on the western (M40 boundary) we now require a professionally produced landscape proposals by a landscape architect.

1. In order to mitigation and improve amenity to western boundary bund is to be planted with a native thicket.

2. The existing hedgerow to the north and south of the proposed access are to be indicated as being protected in accordance with BS5837:2012. This structural vegetation to be accurately drawn on the landscape proposal drawing.

3. For the benefit of PRoW visual receptors east of the development the southern boundary of the car park is to be planted with a hedgerow and native trees.

4. Tree planting is to comply with BS8545:2014. 

5. Hedgerow planting is to comply with BS4428:1989
6. All planting to comply with the National Plant Specification and CPSE’s plant handling and establishment, and BS 3936 Specification for Nursery Stock.

Regards

Tim

Tim Screen CMLI

Landscape Architect

Cherwell District & South Northants Councils
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